
March 12, 2019 

 

Meeting called to order by Ronnie Keys at 6:45 pm.     

Ronnie Keys motioned for the Meeting Minutes and Kathy Keys second it, 

from last month to be read on our GHS Booster website.  

Monthly Treasurer report was read by Kathy Keys. Mr. Humber asked if this 

report had included the ETPAA deposits.  Kathy stated that it would be in 

March’s monthly report.  She estimated it to be $10,423.00 was spent and 

estimated profit was $4,652.12 without donations that are still pending.  

Motion made to accept the report by Ronnie Keys and second by Kathy 

Keys.  

Ronnie Keys wanted to bring up that the Band Banquet is pending either 

May 3 or May 10
th
.  Place is still pending, either Clear Springs Baptist 

Church or North Acres Baptist Church. 

Mr. Humber mentioned that is anyone has any ideas or options for our 

Band Banquet to let us know.  Also, if there are any costs associated with 

this, we would need to know that as well too.  The Band Banquet will either 

be May 3 or May 10
th
 this year depending on where we can have it.  We 

cannot do it any earlier because Mrs. Reeves will be out of town.   

Ronnie Keys is working on getting more donations for the Boosters.  If 

anyone knows of a company that would like to donate, to please let him 

know.  

Ronnie Keys brought up that there are several cases of cokes left over 

from ETPAA.  We decided to sell them for $20 per case.  If you are 

interested you may contact Kathy Keys at keysrkjk@tds or text her        

363-9670.  She will be happy to meet at school to let you pick up.   

Kathy Keys motion to adjourn meeting and Ronnie second it.  Meeting 

adjourned at 6:55 pm. 


